
 

 

Bridgeport International Academy seeking High School Math Teacher 
 
Alexa Sensini 
November 7, 2022 
 
 

 
 

Bridgeport International Academy is looking to hire a high school math teacher. We are a small private 

school located in Bridgeport, CT. About 10% of our students are UC connected, and most of the staff 

have varying levels of UC affiliation. 

 

We offer a highly diverse environment and seek a creative person with a background in mathematics. 

There are potential housing benefits connected to the position in addition to salary and benefits. 

 

 
 

TO APPLY 

 

We are collecting resumes now. If you or someone you know is interested in the position please contact 

Emily Kise at ekise@ bridgeportacademy,org for further information. 

 

 

 

 

 


